
Dear Chair Salinas and Members of the House Health Committee, 
 
I am a mother of two children in Lorane and I had the privilege of receiving midwifery care during my 
second pregnancy. I’m writing you to ask you to support access to midwifery care and vote yes on HB 
2845. 
 
All birthing people deserve access to safe, compassionate, and effective care during pregnancy and 
birth. Providing insurance coverage for midwifery care in Oregon will not only reduce the cost of care, it 
is one of the most effective ways to reduce our maternal mortality rate!  
 
Please vote Yes on HB 2845 and support the     health and wellbeing of Oregon families. 
 
Thank you!  
 Tassia Fahsbender  
 
28122 Gowdyville Rd. 
Lorane, Or 
97451 
 
 
 
 


